
 

        General Manager’s Office 
        Roscommon Hospital 
        Athlone Road 
        Roscommon 
        Tel: 0906632218 

 
27th June 2022 

 
Deputy David Cullinane, 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
Re:  PQ30678/22:  To ask the Minister for Health the number of knee joint replacement surgeries 

carried out at Roscommon University Hospital in 2021 and to date in 2022, in tabular form; and if he will 

make a statement on the matter.  

 
 
The HSE has been requested to reply directly to you in relation to the above Parliamentary Question / 
Public Representation that you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. The following outlines 
the current position. 
 
As a Model 2 hospital, Roscommon University Hospital does not provide a knee joint replacement surgical 
service.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
__________________ 
Mary Garvey 
General Manager 
T: 090 6632218 
E: mary.garvey@hse.ie 


